

September 4, 2025

To Whom It May Concern,

The Clovis North Dugout Club is a non-profit organization. We are dedicated to help raise funds for the baseball program at Clovis North High School. The funds that we raise will go towards much needed facility upgrades, uniforms, equipment, tournament entry fees, team meals, and any other program needs.

We will be hosting our annual golf tournament on November 1st. We will also be holding our annual Double Play dinner Saturday, March 7, 2026, at The Veterans Memorial Building. Tee sponsors for the golf tournament are \$150. The dinner includes a Live/Silent Auction, 50/50 raffle, dance, and full bar. As a community member, your participation is greatly needed and appreciated.

Your donation of a sponsorship, gift certificate(s) and/or item(s) for our silent auction will significantly benefit the baseball program. No item is too small. We are also looking for larger items for our Live Auction. Please forward your generous donation to Clovis North High School, 2770 E. International, Fresno, 93730, C/O Jeff Prieto, or I will come by and pick up your donation. Your donation is tax deductible.

Please do not hesitate to contact me at (559) 259-0384 with any questions. For tax purposes, our tax identification number is 71-1036638.

Your donations will play a huge part in our continued success as one of the best baseball programs in the Central Section! Sic'em!!

Sincerely,

Jeff Prieto Head Coach Director of Baseball

EXCELLENCE

ENERGY

TOUGHNESS

ATTITUDE

website: cnbaseball.com